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Dear West Park Families 
 
I hope that you are keeping well and enjoying the improved weather as we push through to the 
Summer break. 
 
The funeral for Brian Walker will take place on Friday 8th July at 2:30 p.m. at Derby Cathedral.  This 
is a hugely significant event as staff, Governors and members of the community come together 
with Brian’s family to pay their respects. 
 
After 21 years of working within our community, leading West Park on a hugely successful journey 
of improvement, it is important to us all that we have the time to celebrate and recognise a life 
well lived which has significantly impacted across our city. 
 
On Friday 8th July we will run a slightly modified school day with pupils leaving site at 1:00 p.m.  
This will be coordinated as follows: 
 

• Form time/Registration to run as normal. 

• Lesson 1, 2 and break to run as normal. 

• Lesson 3 to finish at 12:15 p.m. 

• Lunch to run from 12:15 p.m. to 12:45 p.m. 

• Pupils to return to Form Rooms at 12:45 p.m. for  

announcements and P.M. Registration. 

• 1 p.m. All pupils to leave site. 

• Work to be set on Firefly for lesson 4 and 5. 

 

If, due to exceptional circumstances, you do need your child to be supervised on site from  

1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. please contact us at the school no later than Friday 1st July so that we can 

ensure that we have appropriate provision in place. 

Thank you to everyone who has been in touch to pass on their thoughts, love and admiration 
towards Brian and his family. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


